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NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 
 
 

For the guidance and information of all the concerned, the Bids and Awards 
Committee (BAC) has postponed the schedule of Bid Opening for Lot No. 5 – 
Powdered Choco Malt Drink of ITB No. DSWD7-PB-2025-03 with project title 
“Supply and Delivery of Welfare Goods for Visayas Disaster Resource 
Center (VDRC) for CY 2025 – Framework Agreement (Single Year)” in order 
to allow the BAC, BAC-Technical Working Group (TWG) and other concerned 
personnel to further review the project technical specifications and the bidding 
documents. Details are as follows: 
 

ACTIVITY 
SCHEDULE 

FROM TO 

Deadline of 
Submission 

of Bids 

18 February 2025,  
Tuesday at 8:45 AM 

27 February 2025,  
Thursday at 8:45 AM 

Bid Opening 
18 February 2025,  

Tuesday at 9:00 AM 
27 February 2025,  

Thursday at 9:00 AM 

 

 
Issued this 17th day of February 2025, in Cebu City, Cebu, Philippines. 

 
 
 
 
 

PATRICIA R. MEGALBIO 
Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee I 
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